
PTA Meeting Minutes 
January 23, 2019 

 
Mrs. La Sala’s Welcome 

 Ms. La Sala spoke about auditorium renovations. 

 Painting has started and floors are going to begin. 

 Waiting to hear about the chairs.  

 We are in good standing with the state. 
 

 
Mayra Soto, parent coordinator spoke about bringing back workshops for parents. 

 Last year we had yoga and Zumba – but this year we have Toning class but we don’t 
have good attendance so she is changing the time from evening to the day time. 

 Mayra will send Class Dojo messages with information. 
 
PTA: Financial report was given out- balance $18,000.  

 PTA is selling gym clothes with PS89 logo. 

 Upcoming fundraisers: uniforms, and Make a stuffed animal ,joint fundraiser with school 

 Stuff a Bear fundraiser event – interested parents will volunteer to help out between 
1:30-4:30. 
 

Next PTA meeting will be Wednesday February 27th. 
 
Submitted by: 
Monika Hannon 
Jodi Lehrman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


